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For Immediate Release  

  

 SR-60 Corridor Improvement at Ramona Avenue Overcrossing 

in the City of Chino  

55 - Hour Weekend Closure 

September 23-26, 2022 

 

SAN BERNARDINO, CA – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) 
informs the public that construction contractors will perform pavement work and lane 
closures for the $8.7 million State Route 60 (SR-60) Corridor Improvement Project at 
Ramona Avenue Overcrossing in the City of Chino.  

A FULL 55-HOUR WEEKEND CLOSURE will begin at 11:00 p.m. on Friday, 
September 23 and continue to 5:00 a.m. on Monday, September 26. Work will 
require WEST-BOUND (WB) FULL MAINLINE closures on SR-60 at Ramona Avenue. 
Traffic will be rerouted at the Ramona Ave. off-ramp back to SR-60. Anticipate 
traffic delays! Closures are dependent on contractor receiving proper materials for each 
job function. They can be changed or canceled at any time.  
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Additional signage will be put in place on SR-60, I-15 and SR-71, instructing the 
public to utilize detours to avoid delays. Traffic will be rerouted at the Ramona Ave. 
off-ramp back to SR-60. PLAN AHEAD and drive safely being mindful of closures 
and alternate routes. CONSIDER using alternate routes, SR-71, SR-91, I-10 and I-
210. IF POSSIBLE, avoid WB SR-60. THIS IS AN ACTIVE WORK ZONE causing lane 
closures and traffic delays.  

The current posted speed limit on SR-60 is 55 mph following Construction Work 
Zone Speed Limit Reduction provisions.  

Semi-trucks and oversized vehicles take precaution. Drive safely being mindful of no 
truck signage, clearance, and low width zones. To avoid traffic delays consider using 
alternate routes on SR-71, SR-91, I-10 or I-210, to access surrounding communities.  

Local residents and businesses please note that significant noise may occur near and 
surrounding the construction zone.  

The project is expected to be complete in late 2023. Please use caution and reduce your 
speed in the construction zone.   

Know before you go! To stay on top of roadwork in the Inland Empire go to Caltrans 
District 8 and sign up for commuter alerts. Follow us for the latest information on 
Facebook and Twitter. To assist in planning your commute, vie live traffic conditions using 
QuickMap and planned lane closures.  

For those with sensory disabilities requiring alternate formats (i.e. Braille, large print, 
sign language interpreter, etc.) and those needing information in a language other than 
English, please contact Public Affairs at 909-383-4631 or TTY 711. 

### 

http://www.dot.ca.gov/d8/
http://www.dot.ca.gov/d8/
https://www.facebook.com/caltrans8/
https://twitter.com/Caltrans8?lang=en
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
https://lcswebreports.dot.ca.gov/searchdistricts?district=8

